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CURRICULUM CORNER 

P R I N C I P A L ’ S  M E S S A G E  

Dear St Kevin’s families, 

Next week a number of our students will make their 
Reconciliation. The students are well prepared and are 
ready to embrace this next sacrament. Thank you to 
Mrs de St Germain for her ongoing support with the 
sacramental program. 

An apology is the superglue of life. It can repair just 
about anything. ~Lynn Johnston 

Enjoy the week ahead, 

Lorraine Vincent – Principal 

 

Staff Development Day 
Please be advised that Bishop Anthony and Danny 
Casey, Interim Director, have determined that next 

Friday, July 3 will be a Diocesan wide Staff 
Development Day for all Catholic schools.  

Please note the school will be closed on this day. 

 
 

Semester One School Interviews 
Please be advised that Semester One school 
interviews will take place next term, from Monday 
27th July to Friday 31st July with late night interviews 
on Wednesday 29th July. More information regarding 
booking details will available next week. 

Semester One school reports will be emailed home 
early next term. 

 

Social and Emotional Skills  
The kinds of social and emotional skills that 
are important for children to develop have been 
identified by researchers as:  
 

Self-awareness 
Understanding feelings, self-confidence. 

Social awareness 
Respecting and understanding others, 

and appreciating differences between people. 
Self-management 

Managing emotions, being able to set goals and 
stick to them. 

Responsible decision-making 
Choosing wisely and thoughtfully. 

Relationship skills 
Cooperating, communicating, making friends 

and resolving conflict. 

 

 

http://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/learning-from-home/media/documents/wellbeing/Wellbeing_challenge_for_students.pdf
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Religious Education 
There’s a Saint for That! 
Teaching your children that there are many different 
saints to pray to for different reasons allows them to 
share their feelings and thoughts with someone different. 
Click on the image to watch a small clip to assist you on 
this journey with your children. 

 
 

Reconciliation 
If your child engaged in the lessons of Reconciliation last 
term, they will be completing their sacrament next 
Thursday, July 2 @ 10am in the church. Please ensure 
that your child returns their book completed to Mrs de by 
Wednesday July 1. 

Please feel free to join us in this celebration.  

 
 

Sacraments 
We are still waiting for the Catholic Schools Office to 
confirm how we are to proceed with the sacraments of 
Confirmation and First Holy Communion.  

Please watch this space weekly for updates. 

Global Rosary 
Last Friday, St Kevin’s students participated in the Global 
Rosary Relay. The children spent some time learning 
about the rosary, completed activities and prayed the 
rosary along with a live stream from Our Lady of the 
Rosary, Waitara 

 

Library News 

BORROWING 

With the term coming to an end next week, all books are 
to be returned to the library as soon as possible.  

Stage 2 and Stage 3 may keep hold of their books over 
the holiday. 

OVERDUE BOOKS 

A number of students have books overdue sitting at 
home. Can you please have a good search for them and 
return to the library by tomorrow Friday 26th June. 
Overdue notes were handed out last Friday. Please read 
the note carefully and put a tick next to the book/s you 
find. If you are unable to find the book/s please send an 
email to the school office. Thank you. 

BOOK CLUB 

Issue #4 has now been processed. Students will be 
notified as soon as their orders arrive. 

Angela Debien – Teacher Librarian 

 

Parents & Friends 

Canteen 
The canteen is open for lunch on Mondays  
for sushi and yummy dumplings!!   

All orders must be placed via Qkr!  

Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop will be closed next week. 

Online orders will still be available. 

Orders should be placed via Qkr! and will be sent 
home with your children. 

Click here for the uniform price list.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=how+do+you+teach+your+kids+to+pray+to+a+patron+saint&&view=detail&mid=C953F570A80FE42DD7D3C953F570A80FE42DD7D3&&FORM=VRDGAR&ru=%2Fvideos%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Dhow%2Bdo%2Byou%2Bteach%2Byour%2Bkids%2Bto%2Bpray%2Bto%2Ba%2Bpatron%2Bsaint%26%26FORM%3DVDVVXX
https://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/notes/
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